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Tuesday 15th May, 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Weston-Super-Mare –Tuesday 10th July, 2018 
 

A trip to Weston-Super-Mare has been arranged for the Year 6 pupils.  To end their school 
days at Colmers Farm Primary School and just finishing their SATs, we thought it would be 
nice to take them to the seaside for the day.  The cost of the trip will include, the coach 
journey, the day on the beach, a ride on a donkey, fun on the jumping castles and an ice 
cream. 
 
For the trip to go ahead, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £15.00 per child.  We 
will be leaving school at 8.00am and returning back at 6.00pm, where you will collect your 
child from the main school reception. 
 
It is important that your child wears school uniform, including a waterproof jacket, 
preferably with a hood, even if the weather appears to be fine on the morning of the trip. 
Also, please send your child in flat sensible shoes and should it be hot, sun cream and a 
sun hat also need to be provided. 
 
Please complete and return the permission slip below, together with your £15.00 or should 
you wish to pay in instalments to spread out the cost, then please see 
Mrs Corbett in the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mr James Hill 
Executive Head Teacher 
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………….... 

 
Weston- Super-Mare – Tuesday 10th July, 2018 

 
I give permission for my child ………………………………………    Class …………………… 
to attend the school trip to Weston-Super-Mare on Tuesday 10th July, 2018. 
 
 
* I enclose £15.00  
* I will pay in instalments  
 
* I will provide my child with a packed lunch 
* My child will require a free packed lunch 
 


